
Spring 1    EYFS: F2

Jigsaw Literacy Maths

Animals My City

World of Work Growing and 
Changes Fabulous Food

My Life

Dreams and Goals  
aspirations and how to
achieve goals 
explore the skills and
knowledge that is
needed for a future
occupation

Read, Write Inc Phonics
blending sounds in words
using ‘Fred Talk’ and
learning ‘Special Friends’

Book Hook - Story a Day
retell stories they know
well
writing lists
writing captions

Number
subitising
identify missing parts for
numbers within 5
number bonds to 10
addition within 10

Shape, Space and Measure
2D shapes and their
properties
capacity
weight

who are the people in my
family?
create a family tree with
photographs from home

explore habitats
research animals from the
Arctic and Antarctic

find out what jobs our
parents and
grandparents do
find out about the jobs
in our wider community

making and tasting food
celebrated during the
Lunar New Year  
making pancakes

Festivals and
 Celebrations

exploring  ‘Celebrating
Differences’ during Lunar
New Year
valentines day
pancake day

explore water and ice
through our senses
explore the winter season
investigate ice melting

the city I live in
how we travel around
the city of Hull

What we will learn
this half term


